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Dear Joint Committee on Student Success Members:

I’m reaching out because our students need more Measure 98 funding, and H.B. 3427 will
finally deliver it. 

Measure 98 is a game changer for our state. We’ve been at the bottom of the barrel for too
long, and Measure 98 funds programs that are proven to help raise graduation rates and
provide new opportunities for kids. Please help pass H.B. 3427 into law for our students.

Thank you, 
Patricia Badia-Johnson 

mailto:p.badiaj8@comcast.net
mailto:JCSS.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

